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Promoting interest among its members along the electrical lines and giving them
an insight into the practical side ot the American Institute ot Electrical Engineers
is the purpose ot this group. During the successtul season ot 1929-30, member-

ship privileges were extended to the Sophomores as well as the Juniors and

Seniors.

The policy of the local branch has been to hold its reqular meetings twice

monthly.  With the efforts of the program committee this policy has
peen strictly adhered to in providing speakers to the well attended

lectures.

The tirst meeting of the year was a joint meeting with the W.S.E.
at which H. H. Field, of the Public Service Company of Northern

lllinois, spoke on "The Electrification of Steam Railroads in

Europe.”

On November 15, Alex D. Bailey, of the Commonwealth
Edison Company, addressed a joint meeting with the
AS.M.E. on "The Fundamental Unit in the Electric

Utility Field."

P. F. Wareing, of the Universal Wireless Communi-
cation Company, discussed "Engineering Problems
ot the Universal Wireless," at the December
bth meeting.
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